
  
 

New report from the Pan American Health Organization highlights the 

contribution of nurses and midwives to women’s health 

 

Geneva, 08 October 2021 - The Pan American Health Organization (PAHO) has published a 

report detailing the contribution of nursing and midwifery to women’s health in the region. 

The report, published in English, Spanish and Portuguese, 

highlights the initiatives and contributions of nurses and 

midwives in different professional settings, and the reality of 

women's health in the countries of the Region of the 

Americas.  

It includes stories and case studies to illustrate the role of 

nursing and midwifery professionals in promoting universal 

access to health and universal health coverage, and their 

important contributions to health systems, universities and 

schools in the countries of the region. 

The publication is open access and available in English, 

Portuguese and Spanish.   

English -  https://iris.paho.org/handle/10665.2/54285 

Spanish - https://iris.paho.org/handle/10665.2/53920 

Portuguese - https://iris.paho.org/handle/10665.2/54545  

PAHO is the regional office for the Americas of the World Health Organization 

To find more information about PAHO Publications go to https://www.paho.org/en/publications  
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